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Parent’s Evening will be held on
Wednesday, 2nd October and

Wednesday,9th October.

Full details will be sent home with your child
this week.  Please check your child’s bag.         

We look foward to seeing you all.

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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 Minnie and her
family were

very lucky to
attend a special
charity match at

Manchester
United’s

football ground,
Old Trafford.
It looks like

they had lots of
fun!

Thank you for
sharing with us!

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes


Adam’s class had the pleasure of welcoming
two very special guests: Max and Tobias, the
tortoises!  The children loved every moment,

from holding them to feeding them their
favourite treats.

Amazing!

 Michael’s Class have been enjoying the story of
‘The Ninjabread Man’, a twist on the classic

fairy-tale ‘The Gingerbread Man’. 
The children have been making their very own

Ninjabread Men in class.

Well Done Everyone!

Well Done to Ollie
for working very

hard in all his
lessons and for

being a great role
model to all his
friends in class.

We are very proud of  Scarlett
for her fantastic work and

settling in to her new class so
well.



!

Merry Berries teatime club will begin again on Monday 23rd
September 2024. It will run on a Monday, Tuesday and

Thursday from 3.30pm until 5.30pm and the cost will be £8
per session, including a balanced tea and fun activities.

.

A parent has asked that we share their new business
venture. Please note this is not affiliated with Holly

Grove School in anyway. If you have any questions or
want to place any orders please message the page

directly.
We are a new business recently opened up on peel

street Accrington called Sarah Jane's Crafty Creations.
We do lots of different things personalised items, cold

cups, mugs, shirts, hoodies, key rings, we also do
wedding accessories, pictures on slates and lots lots
more We are also going to be doing very soon craft

classes for both adults and kids for more information
please pop into the shop or message us on Facebook or

WhatsApp on 07484794946 lots more items on our
Facebook page link is below

https://www.facebook.com/SarahJanesCraftyCreations

If you haven’t booked but would like to then please contact Nick at school as
soon as possible.

Please be aware that you will be responsible for your child being picked up on
any allocated days, by 5.30pm.

PLEASE DO NOT send any money into school prior to your child starting at
Merry Berries, you will receive an invoice at the end of each calendar month,

along with the relevant ways of making payment.

If you require any further details, please contact Nick via the school phone
number.

Get Ready to Travel Back to the 80s! 

Join us for a totally fab night of Back to the 80s Bingo at Rose Grove Unity on
Friday, 18th October 2024! Doors open 7pm

Grab your leg warmers, neon gear, and
hairspray for a blast from the past with: Quiz

Pie and peas supper Bingo tickets Wacky
prizes and cash up for grabs Dance-offs and

sing-alongs!
 Fancy dress is optional but totally

encouraged—think big hair and bold colours!
All proceeds will support The Georgia Fourie

Butterfly Fund, benefiting Holly Grove School.

 Tickets are just £12 per person and include
quiz, pie & peas and bingo tickets! We will also

have a chocolate and bottle tombola on the
night. For tickets, email:

georgiafouriebutterflyfund@holly-
grove.lancs.sch.uk

Don’t miss out on the chance to support a
great cause while having an epic night
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STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Roseabelle

Katie’s Class – Lexie

Samantha’s Class – Ollie

Rebecca’s Class - Marcel

Laura’s Class – oliver

Adam’s Class – Scarlett

Julie’s Class - Ryan and Hussain

 Michael’s Class -Michael.A

Courtney’s Class -Ayaan
l

Josh’s Class– Harry

  Alex’s Class - Isaac

Jenny’s Class - Aadam

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

CHILDREN

Shaydon
Sophie.H
Leighton

Kai.W

Pauline

In school we use reading programmes
called Bug Club and Bug Club Phonics.
This is a finely-leveled reading scheme

that can be accessed at home. If you
need any help accessing your child’s Bug
Club account, please do not hesitate to

contact school.  We will also be holding a
Parent Workshop next term.

Details will be sent to you shortly.

Staff Development
Wednesday 18th September

3pm-4:30pm

Team Meetings

We are still collecting
any unwanted school

uniform.

All items and sizes
are welcome and will
be much appreciated.
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